Mountain Amateur Radio Club
Minutes of the Meeting

21 July 2010

We began the monthly meeting at 7:06 pm with Dean Buckhouse (KBOVVA) presiding. Following
intros all around, we read the minutes of the previous meeting. A motion to accept them was made
by John Meyer (KB4PA), seconded by Mike Napier (KOMIS) and passed.

The next VE session is currently scheduled on September 4™ Tt was suggested to move it off of a
holiday. August 27" thru the 29" will be the MARC Campfest at Dean Buckhouse’s property in
Lake George. The HF station will be there. There will be a potluck dinner on Saturday evening
(this worked well at field day). The August and September meetings will be the Club Officer
elections. Carol Wilson (KCODTQ) will be bringing the snacks in August. We need additional
volunteers for the following months.

Under Old Business, we still need more meeting presentation plans. The September meeting will
include a Fox Hunt program. August presentation is still tentative. We are looking at and EMP
presentation that was recorded from NAT-GEO. Dean Buckhouse intends to catch up with Anne on
the status of the club QSL cards.

Under New Business, the 685 repeater still goofs up occasionally. If anyone needs the codes to de-
link this, you can get them from Dean Buckhouse or Wes Wilson. In order to issue codes, you will
need to be able to hit the repeater directly (no thru the links).

Paul and Kit lined up Detective Rick Williams from TCSO to talk about Colorado Life Track.

We began our break at 7:17

Our meeting adjourned at 8:08 pm

Nine members, two guests

Submitted by Bill Wallick, Secretary



